
3/1/2022 

March 1, 2022 

February 2022 Notification Summary 

 

Dear providers,  
 
Here are notifications we sent through February 2022. To read any of the following 
notifications, please visit www.hpsm.org/provider/notifications  
 
• February 2: Onboarding Video Series for Dental Providers 
• February 2: January 2022 Notification Summary 
• February 2: TOMORROW: Webinar on Additional Grant Opportunities for VFC Providers 
• February 3: Long Term Care Facility Rate Update 
• February 4: Member Care Plans Are Faxed to PCP On File 
• February 8: Upcoming Clinical and Medical Record Collection 
• February 9: Take Our Survey on the Provider Onboarding Series 
• February 15: One Week to Black History Month at HPSM 
• February 17: Online Resources for HPSM Dental Providers 
• February 28: Watch HPSM’s Black History Month Presentation Online Now 

 
For questions, please contact our Provider Services department at PSInquiries@hpsm.org.  
 
Thank you for your continued commitment to our community,  
The Health Plan of San Mateo 
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